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January 9, 2017  
 
Dear esteemed colleagues,  

The following is a schedule of events for the two days of academic activities associated with the 
1st Anniversary celebrating the inauguration of the UNESCO Chair in Global Learning and 
Global Citizenship Education at the University of California-Los Angeles (UCLA). The events 
will be held February 8-9, 2017 on the campus of UCLA.  
 
Schedule of Events  
 
Wednesday, February 8:  
 
10am-12pm: Keynote lecture by Dr. Dan Wagner, UNESCO Chair in Learning and Literacy and 
Professor of Education, Graduate School of Education, University of Pennsylvania, entitled, 
"Learning at the bottom of the Pyramid: Implication for a Sustainable World." [See attached 
flyer] 
Location:  GSEIS Building (North Campus, Room # 111)  
 
12pm: Hosted Lunch  
Location: TBA 
 
2pm-5pm: Meeting of the Editorial Board of the Global Commons Review 
Location: Paulo Freire Institute, Math Science Building (8th floor, #8302) 
 
7pm: Hosted Dinner 
Location: TBA 
 	
Thursday, February 9:  
 
10-12: Comparative Research Meeting I to discuss potential GCE research design and 
partnership with visiting scholars. 
 Location: Paulo Freire Institute, Math Science Building (8th floor, #8302) 
                    
12pm: Hosted Lunch 
Location: TBA 
 
2-5: Comparative Research Meeting II to continue discussion on GCE research design and 
partnership with visiting scholars  
Location: Paulo Freire Institute, Math Science Building (8th floor, #8302) 
 
 
 

	



 
 
 
At your earliest convenience, please email Dr. Jason Dorio pfi-gce@gseis.ucla.edu and let 
us know which activities and meals you will be attending so that we can make appropriate 
arrangements.    
 
Please be on the look out for additional emails regarding the comparative research meetings. We 
are looking forward to your attendance and participation. See you in February!  
 
Sincerely yours 

 
Dr. Carlos Alberto Torres  
Distinguished Professor of Education  
UNESCO Chair in Global Learning and Global Citizenship Education  
Director of the Paulo Freire Institute 
Graduate School of Education and Information Studies 
University of California-Los Angeles (UCLA) 


